Hamblin, Troy

From: Milwaukee Police Supervisors Organization [mpsompd@hotmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2012 11:53 AM

To: Nelson, Nola
Cc: Hamblin, Trov

Subject: RE: Accrued Time-Off Donor Program

Nola / Troy,

The MPSO is fine with the changes to the Accrued Time Off Donor Program as explained in your March 2nd, 2012 letter.

Thank you,

-Tom Klusman Milwaukee Police Supervisors' Organization 2900 West Forest Home Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53215 414-672-6776 fax 414-672-6798

NOTICE: This e-mail message contains privileged and/or confidential information and is intended only for recipient(s) named above. If you are not an intended recipient, please delete this message. Any distribution or copying of this e-mail is prohibited.

Little Committee

Subject: Accrued Time-Off Donor Program Date: Fri, 2 Mar 2012 11:30:49 -0600 From: nnelson@milwaukee.gov
To: mpsompd@hotmail.com

CC: thambl@milwaukee.gov

Dear Mr. Klusman:
Please see the attached letter in pdf.
Thank you,
Nola M. Nelson
Administrative Assistant III
Department of Employee Relations
City Service Commission
Labor Relations
(414)286-3398

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer